TC-231014

TRANSMITTAL LETTER

The Rock Transportation Services Corporation
DBA Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter

C-1077
December 14, 2023
Received
Ms. Kathy Hunter Records Management
Acting Executive Director Dec 14, 2023

P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98540-7250

Via E-File Online

Re:  Time Schedule Filing — One Day Filing
Add New Service (1-additional shuttle run)

Dear Ms. Hunter,

Attached is a change to Time Schedule NO. 16-to-17 for The Rock Transportation Services Corporation,
DBA Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter, requesting modification to operating schedule for March 2024.
Modification is to increase shuttle service between Whidbey Island and Paine Field and SeaTac
International airport from 9-daily runs to 10-daily runs and to increase frequency of daily runs between
6:00 a.m. and 12:00 pm from a 2-hour interval to a 1.5 hour interval.

Increased shuttle runs will better serve Whidbey Island communities_passenger requirements to match
current Washington State Ferry (Mukilteo-Clinton Ferry), and airport schedules.

This one-business day notice to the Commission, is being submitted per WAC 480-30-301, (3) Tariff and
time schedule filings whose only purpose is to add a new service option or a service level which has not
been previously included in the company’s tariff.

If there are any questions or additional information is required, please email (darcy(@seatacshuttle.com)
or call (360-679-4003). Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

»%é%gﬂ/)

D’Arcy Morgan, President
Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter
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